
December, 2019 

 

GRAND PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE #5 

 

Members: 

 

Hope this finds everyone in good health.   

 

My message will be short.  I hope all had a great Thanksgiving. 

 

My Secretary, Louise A. Salas will be sending out info on Mid-winter in a few 

days.   

 

My wishes for all are:  

 

                 HAVE A GREAT CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR. 

 

Love, 

 

Elaine Mitchell 

 

Elaine Mitchell, President 

Grand of NM MOCA 

 

 

                             “KICKIN’ BUTT FOR OUR VETERANS” 

 

 


